
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 8 September 2017 5:50 PM 
To: Leigh Svendsen; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Samantha French; Kairsty Wilson; Paul Cain; Stephen Bull; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 Supported Employment Services Award 

 
Dear Ms Svendsen,  
 
No mention will take place on Monday next week.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Leigh Svendsen [mailto:leighs@hsu.net.au]  

Sent: Friday, 8 September 2017 5:33 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Samantha French; Kairsty Wilson; Paul Cain; Stephen Bull 
Subject: AM2014/286 Supported Employment Services Award 

 
Your Honour 
 
In reference to your directions of 20 July concerning the application to make changes to the Supported 
Wages System tool contained within the Supported Employment Services Award.  
 
It is my understanding that there are no objections to the changes as proposed by the HSU and that as 
such there will not be a mention on Monday morning. If I’m incorrect I apologise for the late notice 
today, and advise that I will not be in attendance at 9am Monday 11 September. Please accept my 
apologies in advance if my failure to attend in person interferes with a mention. If required I can be in 
attendance, at the very least, by phone. 
 
 
 
 
Regards…/ Leigh Svendsen  
 
Senior National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton VIC, 3053 
PO Box 98, Carlton South VIC 3053 
ABN 68 243 768 561 
m 0418 538 989  
e leighs@hsu.net.au  w www.hsu.net.au 
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